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Dear Parents, 

 

 It is hard to believe that November 

is here and Thanksgiving is upon us.  I 

recently went to look for Halloween 

decorations and instead found rows and 

rows of Christmas. Before long there 

will be Christmas music playing on the 

radio, Christmas lists being made, and 

travels plans arranged.  It only gets 

busier from here on in!! 

 November is a busy month for the 

preschool as the start to the Holiday 

season. We will welcome our 

Grandparents on November 10th and 11th, 

have our last Fall Soccer Shots, have 

delicious Thanksgiving feasts on 

November 17th & 18th and then we will 

have a week off to rest up and get 

ready for December and all it brings 

with it!  

  Please remember to read this 

newsletter cover to cover and check the 

attached class calendar for specific 

information about the month ahead. 

These calendars are extremely important 

- how else will you know when to bring 

something for Share Day, when you are 

scheduled to read a special book, or 

when to wear your pajamas to school! 

 Finally, with Thanksgiving around 

the corner, I am reminded of everything 

I have to be thankful for and that 

includes being a part of the St. 

Peter’s family and spending my days 

with your little ones! No matter how 

busy these next few months get, please 

remember to take the time to slow down 

and enjoy the time with your children! 

I wish you and yours a wonderful, 

peaceful Thanksgiving full of many 

blessings. 

 

Kindly, 

Stacy Warkentine, Director 

 

  

 

 Important Dates Ahead 

 Nov. 2  Last Day of Soccer Shots 

 Nov. 10, 11:15 a.m.  Pre-K Grandparents Day 

 Nov. 11, 11:15 a.m.  3-Day Grandparents Day 

 Nov. 17, 11:15 a.m.  2-Day & Pre-K Thanksgiving feast 

 Nov. 18, 11:15 a.m.  3-Day Thanksgiving feast 

 Nov. 21 - 25 
 Thanksgiving break –  
 NO SCHOOL 

 Nov. 28  School Resumes!! 

 Dec. 19 – Jan. 2  Christmas Vacation 

 Jan. 3  School Resumes!! 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Grandparents! 
 

Grandparents’ Day is a 

special celebration for 3-

day-ers and Pre-K-ers! (2-

day families, your turn will come next year!!)  If 

you haven’t already signed the RSVP sheet on 

the main bulletin board with how many 

grandparents (or great grownup friends, if 

grandparents aren’t available) will attend for 

your child – please do so as soon as possible so 

the teachers can plan appropriately.  

One more thing: this event is only for these 

special guests. Parents, we ask that you hold off 

coming - your day is come in the spring! 
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A Feast fit for a Pre-schooler 
 On Nov. 17th & 18th, we’ll be gathering 
together to share a feast! The 2-day-ers and Pre-K-ers 
will feast together, and the 3-day-ers will feast with the 
“optional Friday” Pre-K-ers.   
 Here’s how we do it for the 2-Dayers and the 
Pre-Kers: each child will draw a food item out of a 
basket and will be asked to bring that food item on the 
day of his or her feast.  Among the foods we’ll serve are 
chicken nuggets, carrots, jello, and juice.  
 Look for a sign-up sheet in the gathering space 
for our 3-Dayers Feast. If your family or your child has 
dietary restrictions (for example, if, like Miss Sarah, 
you’re vegetarian), please remind us so we can be 
prepared with foods your child can enjoy! 

 

Hopathon Thanks! 
I just wanted to take the time to say thank 

you for all of your support of the 

preschool during the annual Hopathon - 

we are truly blessed with incredible 

families at St. Peter’s!  The proceeds from 

the fundraiser go right back into the 

preschool for snacks and supplies.  It was 

so amazing to watch how supportive the 

children all were of each other and how 

hard they worked as they hopped.  We 

hope you enjoyed the pictures!  

 
Pictures  Available Soon 

 

Soon, Picklepuss Photography will be notifying us that 

our school pictures are available for viewing and 

ordering. As soon as I get the word, I’ll let you know! I 

watched these pictures being taken, and I’m really hoping 

you’ll show me the finished products – I think they will be 

beautiful! 

 

 

Darby Days Outreach Project 

 
On November 15th, in conjunction with the 

church, our Pre-schoolers will be participating 
in preparing the dessert for the Darby Dinners.  

These are dinners that St. Peter’s Church 
prepares and serves at the Darby Recreation 

Center for people struggling to make ends meet.  
In school the children will be making and 

bagging cookies to be served.  We are hoping to 
do more outreach projects this year that really 

have the children involved in a hands on way so 
they can begin to understand the impact they 

can make when helping others.  As always, 
thank you for your support in these projects! 

 

 

Have You Heard of the I.U.? 
 

It sounds a little like a medical procedure, but it 
isn’t: it’s the Chester County Intermediate Unit, 
and it’s a free resource for families of preschool-
age children who may need or just benefit from all 
kinds of special support, beginning with screening 
for communication, cognitive, social-emotional, 
physical, and adaptive development issues, 
carrying through full evaluations and 
individualized education plans (IEPs) that include 
therapy and strategies for families and schools.  
 
St. Peter’s has often been fortunate to work with 
I.U. therapists and evaluators over the years. 
Sometimes, children have come to us with 
therapeutic plans already in place, and an I.U. 
therapist has worked with them at preschool a 
day or two a week. And sometimes we’ve been 
able to recommend that a family look into 
screening so that a child whose development 
seems to be suffering some bumps can receive 
early intervention that can lead to much better 
outcomes in “big kid school” and beyond. 
 
If you’d like more information about the I.U., 
please do let me know – I’m always happy to 
recommend them! 
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